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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Carol Service – Tuesday 12th December 2023 at 7pm at the Waddesdon Parish 
Church 
 
I am writing to invite you to the School Carol Service at the Church of St Michael and All Angels, 
Waddesdon at 7pm on Tuesday 12th December. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity for the school community to gather together and to celebrate 
Christmas at this happy and joyful event.  There will be carols, readings and music, including 
participation by school musicians, choirs and the Year 7 Singers.  We hope very much that you 
will be able to join us on this special occasion in the school’s annual calendar. 
 
The church is situated at the Bicester end of the village, behind The Long Dog public house. 
Parking is limited and we suggest that you use the school car park for this purpose.  The service 
will finish at around 8.15pm. 
 
All parents and families are welcome and we look forward very much to seeing you on Tuesday 
12th December.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Matthew Abbott 
Headteacher 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


